
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
UNIONVILLE HISTORIC DISTRICT AND 

PROPERTIES COMMISSION 
 

This shall serve as notice that the Unionville Historic 
District and Properties Commission’s regular meeting 
scheduled for Thursday, July 2, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. has 
been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is 
Thursday, August 6, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in Council 
Chambers at the Town Hall 
 
Lisa Johnson, Chairman 
Unionville Historic District and 
Properties Commission  
Dated June 23, 2020 
 
 
 


